
     C. Robert Markham Elementary School 
       “Home of the Mockingbirds” 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents of 5th Graders, 
 
     Congratulations, your child has the opportunity to participate in the 5th Grade Experience in 
Washington DC. The field trip will be held from Wednesday, March 11, 2020 – Friday, March 13, 2020. 
The cost of this three-day trip will be $840.00.  If your child is going on the field trip, you must submit 
your payments according to the payment schedule. All payments will be NON-REFUNDABLE because 
we have to reserve the buses in advance.  Please see attached the Field Trip Itinerary and the Payment 
Schedule. 
 
This is an overnight field trip and we would like every student to participate. However, there is a criteria 
that needs to be met by the student in order to participate.  The requirements for this trip will be 
strictly enforced. Please parents take some time and talk with your child about our expectations 
at school.  
 

 
 

Criteria to Participate 
 
1. The student cannot receive any referrals through March 6th. This also includes bus 

referrals. 
 
2. The student cannot be involved in any fights. 
 
3. The student cannot be suspended for any reason or any time from through March 6th This 

also includes bus suspensions. 
 
4. The student cannot be disrespectful to any adult at C. Robert Markham Elementary School. 

This includes substitute teachers. 
 

5.  If your child receives a referral or suspension after a deposit or installment is made, A 
REFUND WILL NOT BE ISSUED. ALL MONIES ARE NON-REFUNDABLE. 

 
 

Please look forward to more correspondence in the near future. Thank you for your cooperation and 
patience with the development of this trip.  
 
Educationally yours, 
 
C. Robert Markham Elementary  
Principal, Mr. Dukes 
Intern Principal, Ms. Levine 
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